Thursday, 28th March 2024

Message from the Headteacher: Be respectful

We feel we have had a fantastic term at Longworth Primary School. Our assembly on Thursday showcased all the highlights, experiences and moments of curiosity, we have enjoyed this term.

We looked backed at our active learning experiences in all subject areas; the educational trips and the curriculum experiences we have arranged to enthuse the children. Next term, we are planning to do it again (but slightly differently) and in the meantime, I wish you the very best of Easter breaks and make sure you do take good care of yourselves and enjoy your family time.





















Badger Class – Great Fire of London: Be curious



Badger Class enjoying reenactment of the Great Fire of London.

Diary Dates: Be kind

Thursday, 28 March

End of Spring Term: Preschool 1pm and Main school 1.15pm

Monday, 15 April

Start of Summer Term

Tuesday, 30 April

8:30am: Tempest Photography, Class and year 6 photos

Monday - Thursday, 13-16 May 2024: KS2 SATs

Friday, 24 May

End of first half of summer term

Monday, 3 June 2024

Inset Day

Tuesday, 4 June 2024

Start of second half of summer term

Monday, 24 June 2024

9:00am: Sports' Day

Thursday, 11 July 2024

9:30am: STEM event @ FCC, Yr 5

Flight Day (tbc)

Wednesday, 24 July 2024

End of Summer Term: Preschool 1pm

and Main school 1.15pm

Monday and Tuesday, 2 & 3 September 2024

Inset Days

Wednesday, 4 September 2024

Start of Autumn Term

Attendance: Perseverance

Good News: the school's attendance has been reaching the dizzy heights of 100% on a few occasions lately. Thank you for all your patience and support during the last few weeks.

I hope we have seen the last of the Chicken Pox and, for those who are still waiting, we hope it does not impact on your Easter plans too much if or when it arrives. I wish you all a happy and healthy Easter break and look forward to many happy little faces coming to school every day next term.

Thursday, 28th March 2024

Whole School Trip to Science Oxford: Be curious



As part of Science Week, we all enjoyed a fantastically interesting day out at the Oxford Science Museum. The children, of all ages, learnt about different scientific topics through hands on experiences. Thank you to all parent helpers and volunteers who joined us for the day.

Thursday, 28th March 2024

Otter Class - D&T: Be respectful



Otters have finished their bridges! Everyone had to measure and cut (using a saw) every part of their bridge. It took perseverance and accuracy to finish these amazing wooden truss bridges.

Meet the scientists' assembly: Be curious



Otter Class - Music: Be kind





Otters have continued to learn the violin this term. They are making such good progress. This week Mr Miles brought in a double bass for the children to have a go on.

Science Carousel: Be respectful



Fox, Badger, Hedgehog and Otter Class showed great curiosity and enthusiasm during our Science Investigation afternoon.

Thursday, 28th March 2024

Good bye to Mrs Lambert ... and thanks: Be kind



Farewell to Mrs Lambert who, as you already know, is leaving us at the end of this term. Next term, we will have Anna Marlow covering Fox Class for the first half of the week. We have employed a permanent replacement for Mrs Lambert's position who will be starting in September and we look forward to the new children of our school to meet her.

We wish Mrs Lambert all the best for the future.